
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BI-ANNUAL MRC TRIP 6 September 2015 TO NORTH KENT 

 

 
2 X VIEWS ON THE SITTINGBOURNE & KELMSLEY RAILWAY 

photos used by permission of SKLR 

 
 

 
2 X VIEWS ON THE BREDGAR & WORMSHILL LIGHT RAILWAY RAILWAY 
photos by Bernard Reid (MRC member) 

   
 

FURTHER TO THE DETAILS ANNOUNCED IN THE BULLETIN your booking details 
are needed latest by  31st July 
Please either sign the sheet at the bar at Keen House or email committee 'man 
in charge' David Cox woodstowe@live.co.uk just as soon as possible please 
 
However it would be really  helpful to your committee if you advised David 
before the next committee mtg' (delayed until 22.July due to tube strike) so we 
can assess transport 

Thanks  LB-S 
 
 

 


